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January 22, 2025 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL - tisha.edwards@maryland.gov  

Tisha S. Edwards, Secretary of Appointments 

Appointments Office 

1 Church Circle, 1st Floor 

Annapolis, MD 210401 

 

Re:  41st Legislative District - Senate Nomination 

 

Dear Secretary Edwards: 

 

Due to the resignation of Senator Jill P. Carter effective January 3, 2025, please 

accept this letter as the Baltimore City Democratic State Central Committee’s 

(BCDSCC) nomination to fill the vacancy in accordance with Article III, Section 

13. (a) (1) of the Maryland Constitution.   

 

In accordance with the BCDSCC bylaws, the BCDSCC provided reasonable public 

notice concerning the vacancy, including the procedure for filling the vacancy, and 

the qualifications and requirements for candidates to fill the vacancy.  The eight 

voting members of the 41st Legislative District conducted interviews of eligible 

candidates on Tuesday, January 21, 2025, and selected Delegate Dalya Attar.   

Therefore, I respectfully submit Delegate Dalya Attar as our nominee to fill the 41st 

Legislative District Senate vacancy.        

Thank you for your time and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

me at (443) 902-0210. 

Sincerely,  

 

Tammy Stinnett, Chair 

Baltimore City Democratic State Central Committee 

 

Executive Committee 

 
Tammy Stinnett 

Chair 

41st District  

 

Diana Emerson 

1st Vice Chair 

District 43A 

 

Robin Boston 

2nd Vice Chair 

40th District 

 

Vacant 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

Angie Winder 

Corresponding Secretary  

District 43A 

 

Joe DiSeta 

Treasurer 

46th District 

 

Joe Richards 

Sergeant at Arms 

45th District 

 

Vacant 

Parliamentarian 

 

 

Nick Frisone 

Elected Member 

46th District 

 

Nancy Mead 

Elected Member 

46th District 
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